
 

 
 
 
 

Report from the Accrediting Commission 
November 4, 2021 

  
The Distance Education Accrediting Commission (DEAC or the Commission) met on 
October 12, 2021 and voted to continue its July 16, 2021 directive to the following 
institution to show cause why its accreditation should not be withdrawn. The directive is 
extended until June 2022. 

 
 
California Miramar University       Founded 2005 
3550 Camino Del Rio North, Suite 208 
San Diego, CA 92108 
Dr. Brian Walker, President 
 
Information about the reasons for the Commission’s decision and the pertinent standards 
can be found at this link:  
 
https://www.deac.org/UploadedDocuments/Public-Notices/Show-
Cause/110421_CMU_summary.pdf 
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